

TOWN OF HARWICH

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

273 Queen Anne Road • P.O. Box 1543 • Harwich, MA 02645 Telephone (508) 430-7555 Fax (508) 430-7598

Town of Harwich
Route 124 Transportation Improvement Project
Notice of Public Workshop
October 16, 2013

The Town of Harwich Department of Public Works is planning the second in a series of workshops related to the Route 124 Transportation Improvement Project. This workshop will be held on October 16, 2013, in the High School cafeteria from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM. The purpose of this meeting is to display the Route 124 preliminary design plans to the public and answer questions relative to the design details. The chief designer and senior engineer from VHB (the Town's design firm) will be available to address technical questions about the design. 20 scale preliminary design plans will be displayed on tables for public viewing with Town and VHB staff assisting attendees with their questions. A fact sheet will be distributed to provide answers to various questions posed during the first Route 124 workshop meeting held on July 18, 2013.

Lincoln Hooper, Director